
 

Date: April 2, 2024 

To: Will Carleton Academy Families 

From: Colleen Vogt, Director 

Re: Community Choice Credit Union and Will Carleton Academy Partnership 

What an exciting adventure!  The kindergarten students, Class of 2036, had the opportunity to be the 

original members of the Community Choice Credit Union and Will Carleton Academy Partnership back in 

February!  Now I am thrilled to walk with each of you on this awesome journey as we open this 

partnership up to all WCA students on April 16, 2024!   

Included with this memo is the form that must be completed to open the account on behalf of your 

child.  Please use the enclosed envelope addressed to me to return this sensitive information to campus.  

It will remain sealed until it is delivered to CCCU for the credit union officials to open the account.  It is 

important to note the two additional pieces of documentation also needed to be included in the 

envelope for the opening of this account.   

I know this seems untraditional to request such personal information items for a school activity, but 

through the partnership and commitment from the team at CCCU, we are able to offer your child the 

opportunity to open a savings account at Community Choice Credit Union with a deposit of $25.00, and 

the match of $25.00 from the credit union.   This original deposit will be the start of monthly 

opportunities to deposit into their account through the on-campus Credit Union Days.  I hope you see 

the potential in this relationship. 

Please return this account information to the WCA office in the enclosed envelope by Thursday, April 

11th.  From there the information will be transported to the CCCU in Hillsdale for the team in their office 

to open the accounts for all of the WCA students.  On Tuesday, April 16th, all participating students will 

make their first deposits into their new accounts as a class, with the CCCU representatives on campus 

for this event.  I can hardly wait!   

Please feel welcome to call me with questions.  I am thrilled to be partnering with you on this new and 

exciting journey.   


